
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

Sent: September 5, 2017 
 

A special meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the New Jersey Public Power 

Authority will be held on Tuesday, September 26, 2017 at the Borough of Butler Electric 

Department Offices, 12 Belleview Avenue, Butler, NJ 07405.  The meeting will begin at 2:00 

PM.   

The purpose of this meeting is to introduce and approve the fiscal year 2018-2019 Budget 

of the Authority.  

Please post this notice of meeting in public view at your local offices. 

 

 


